
 

September 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Ref: English Literature Revision Guides  
 
In Key Stage 4 your son/daughter will sit GCSEs in both English Literature and English Language.  To 
support their learning, which involves the close study of several texts, we have secured a limited stock of 
revision guides through CGP.   
 
The guides, endorsed by the examining board AQA, normally retail for £6 each however we have managed 
to secure these for just £3.50 each.  The guides explain the whole texts/papers in a clear and easy to 
understand way, as well as offering close analysis of certain sections of the text and fantastic tips for the 
Language exams.  
 
The guides available are:  
 
Macbeth A Christmas Carol (Year 10 only)   
Romeo & Juliet Power and Conflict Poetry Cluster guide  
Blood Brothers Language Examination Guide 
 
Each pupil is studying one Shakespeare play, Poetry and Blood Brothers (and for Year 10 only, A Christmas 
Carol). Every child sits English Language, which will mean that they will need a maximum of five guides. 
Year 11 will not study a 19th Century text (A Christmas Carol) due to the changes to the way English will 
be examined in 2021. Year 10 will need this revision guide, however, as well as their own copy of the text. 
The guides will be useful for the upcoming mock exams in Year 11 and, of course, as preparation and 
support in your child’s final year. 
  
If you would like to purchase any of the guides please return the reply slip below.  Payment must be made 
in advanced through your online SCOPay account*.   
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Mrs A Gidden 
Head of English  

 
 

Reply slip overleaf…



 

 
 
 
 
REPLY SLIP: ENGLISH REVISION GUIDES (Return to your English teacher) 
 
Name of pupil ………………………………………………………..  Class/Form  ………………………………… 
 
I would like to purchase the following revision guides at a cost of £3:50 each. Please tick box to order. 
 

Macbeth  A Christmas Carol (Year 10 only)  

Romeo & Juliet  Power and Conflict Poetry Cluster guide   

Blood Brothers  Language Examination Guide 

  
 
I have made an online payment* via SCOPay for £………. 
 
 
Signed (Parent) …………………………………………………………………………Date ………………………………………. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
*Unfortunately, we can no longer accept cash.  All parents have access to SCOPay, the school’s online payment facility.  If you 
need a reminder of your login, please email Mrs Cookson, Finance Officer, at j.cookson@priory.lancs.sch.uk.  Further 
information available at www.priory.lancs.sch.uk/parents/internet-payments  
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